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Additional Case Information:

PSI conducted in response to notification of increased mortality on site by the company. 

Company are currently conducting a review of their Skye operations and will determine whether the site is to be restocked in 

September, if it is decided not to restock site will be made inactive. 

Fish were transferred from Gob Na Hoe WK26. Mortality at Gob Na Hoe was low in the run up to the transfer - 

WK23 - 462 (0.14%)

WK24 - 990 (0.09%)

WK25 - 1194 (0.11%)

WK26 - 2225 (0.2%)

Fish at Gob Na Hoe tested positive for HSMI, although no clinical signs observed. Risk assessment was in place and transfer w     

Salmosan treatments were conducted on the fish in the well boats before fish were released into Corlarach. Mortalities are 

being attributed to post treatment and transfer losses. Since input mortality has been coming down and it is thought that it will 

be below reporting threshold in WK28.

WK26 - 6173 (4.34%)

Sea lice numbers onsite - 0.67 AF.
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 

 
SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 

 
BUSINESS NO FB0440  DATE OF CASE 06/07/2020 
SITE NO FS1287  SITE NAME Corlarach 
INSPECTOR   CASE NO 20200248 
 
 
Passive Surveillance Inspection  
 
A notification of mortality levels above the reporting criteria was received by the Fish Health 
Inspectorate on 02/07/2020 for the period of 22/06/2020 to 28/06/2020. 
 
Due to current government advice regarding the on-going situation with COVID-19 an inspection 
of the site could not be conducted. A passive surveillance inspection was conducted by telephone 
to gather information in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009, 
and to meet the requirements of European Community Council Directive 2006/88/EC. Information 
was also gathered in accordance with the Aquaculture and Fisheries (Scotland) Act 2007, as 
amended, with respect to section 3 regarding parasites (sea lice). 
 
Mortalities were attributed to post transfer losses, as well as treatment losses. Mortality levels 
have since dropped below the reporting threshold.  
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated. 
 
The surveillance frequency category of the site was assessed as medium. An inspection under 
the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 will be conducted every second year The 
category of the site will be reassessed on a routine basis and updated as required. 
 
Mortality levels had exceeded the reporting criteria since the last inspection and had been 
reported to the Fish Health Inspectorate as required. 
 
Please contact myself or the duty inspector should you require any further information or have any 
queries regarding this report.  




